
 

 

Report Online Abuse 

Online abuse is a growing concern for people throughout Vanuatu, especially 

children who are most vulnerable. Vanuatu IGF supports a great internet 

environment for internet users when they go online, as nowadays there are 

many incidents relating to online abuse. People do not feel safe and some 

never do just by listening to bad experiences from their peers. 

At Vanuatu IGF we want to work with everyone in Vanuatu to keep the 

internet safe and a great place for people to access information that 

transforms their lives and our country as a whole. However if someone is 

bothering you online, harassing you or bullying you, you can report the 

incident immediately on our website. With all your help we can work together 

to support victims of cybercrime to continue using the internet. 

To report follow http://www.internet.org.vu/reportonlineabuse.html 

 

Call us on +678 25568 if you need help or email info@internet.org.vu  
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